Memorial Day Parade Information

Zeeland Christian’s kindergarteners, first, and second graders will be
marching in the Memorial Day parade again this year. It is a wonderful time
to show our pride for ZCS and our country in our small town. I hope you will
join us in the celebration.

The kindergarteners will wear the “famous” blue jackets again this year.
They are more than 60 years old! I will send home the jacket to you
Thursday or Friday before the parade. Please have your kindergartener wear
the jacket to the parade and send the jacket back to school with your child
on Tuesday, May 30™.

* Kindergarten students may wave a FLAG while they walk in
the parade. If you have one please bring it along. *

We will start lining up at 8:45 am south of Main Street near the
intersection of Centennial and Cherry. Please look for me! © When you drop
off your child I will give you a “name sticker” and in order to pick up your
child after the parade you must hand it back to me. Silly I know... but we
have to have a plan to keep all our precious kiddos safe and accounted for.

The parade will proceed west on Main Street, south on State Street to
Central Ave, then east on Central to Maple Street. After the parade please
pick your child up promptly on Maple Street between Central Ave and Main
Street. Please be sure that you have a conversation with your
kindergartener to remind them that you will come pick them up. Their job is
not to wander and find you. © Then please remember to hand me back the
“name sticker” before you leave.

As always if you have questions, please ask. I look forward to celebrating
Memorial Day with your family!

Blessings,

Melissa Izenbaard



